
Major	Exhibit	Coming	March	1	
During	the	year	2020,	while	the	country	
celebrates	the	100th	anniversary	of	the	
ra9fica9on	of	the	19th	amendment	giving	
women	the	right	to	vote,	we	will	observe	
this	landmark	moment	in	a	uniquely	
Glendale	way.		

Beginning	March	1,	2020	Glendale	
Heritage	Preserva9on	will	stage	an	

important	exhibit	9tled	“Women	of	
Glendale”	at	the	depot	museum	on	the	
Village	Square.		

The	carefully	curated	exhibit	will	present	
the	stories	of	nearly	three	dozen	Glendale	
women	who	were	leaders	and	innovators,	
women	whose	ideas	inspired	change	and	
whose	ac9ons	improved	the	quality	of	life	
in	the	arts,	educa9on,	health,	religion,	
community	development,	commerce,	
government,	sports	and	philanthropy.	

Each	woman	featured	in	the	“Women	of	
Glendale”	exhibit	helped	shape	the	history	
and	culture	of	our	Village	and	beyond	
between	1855	and	2000.			

Trustee	Nancy	Macenko,	who	is	
coordina9ng	the	project,	called	the	exhibit	
“a	powerful	tribute	to	women	who	were	
pathfinders	for	those	who	followed.		It	is	a	
moving	collec9on	of	narra9ves	about	
Glendale	women	who	changed	hearts,	
lives	and	communi9es.	Glendale	Heritage	
Preserva9on	is	proud	to	present	their	
stories	during	this	milestone	year.”	

Exhibit	Steering	CommiVee	members	
include	Trustees	Carolyn	Beaugrand,	
Joanne	Goode,	Carol	Muntz,	Judy	
Skyllingstad,	Beth	Sullebarger,	Susan	
Swaine,	and	Rebecca	Terrell.		Other	
contributors	include	Mike	Beaugrand,	Rob	
Morgan,	Nancy	Floyd	and	Brooke	Sanders.	

The	Procter	Fund	is	Presen9ng	Sponsor.	In	
addi9on,	Frame	USA	is	a	Contribu9ng	
Sponsor.

The	“Women	of	Glendale”	exhibit	will	
remain	in	place	un9l	January	2,	2021.		It	
will	be	available	during	the	museum’s	
normal	hours	of	11	to	3,	Thursdays	and	
Saturdays,	during	summer	evening	hours	
on	Thursdays	from	4	to	8	pm,	and	at	other	
9mes	by	appointment.	
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What’s	with	the	HW	Pins?	

Early	on,	as	the	details	of	the	“Women	of	
Glendale”	exhibit	were	first	being	worked	
out,	a	number	of	Glendale	men	asked	how	
they	might	support	project.		Glendale	
Heritage	Preserva9on	decided	the	most	
unique	way	was	to	designate	these	men	
“honorary	women”	for	the	year	2000.			

To	make	it	official,	the	exhibit	commiVee	
created	a	limited-edi9on	enamel	lapel	pin	
for	men	who	want	to	stand	in	solidarity	
with	those	featured	in	the	“Women	of	
Glendale”	exhibit	—	and	with	all	women	of	
Glendale.			

Around	the	rim	of	the	pin	are	the	words	
Glendale	Heritage	Preserva9on	and	
Honorary	Woman	2020.			

In	the	center,	a	large	HW	proclaims	the	
wearer	as	an	Honorary	Woman.			

A	small	number	of	pins	are	available	for	a	
dona9on	of	$50	at	the	depot	gid	shop	or	
by	sending	a	request	to	
WomenofGlendale@gmail.com.				
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Peg	Shardelow	Honored	

President	Jim	Brewer	and	new	Trustee	Emerita,	Peg	
Shardelow	

At	the	annual	mee9ng	of	Glendale	
Heritage	Preserva9on	on	November	12,	
2019,	Peg	Shardelow,	a	Glendale	na9ve	
and	long	9me	supporter	and	trustee,	was	
honored	for	her	service	and	contribu9ons	
with	designa9on	as	a	Trustee	Emerita.	

Glendale	Heritage	Preserva9on	President	
Jim	Brewer	presented	Peg	with	a	framed	
proclama9on	that	acknowledged	a	few	of	
her	contribu9ons,	including	serving	as	
the	project	manager	for	the	renova9on	of	
the	deteriorated	railroad	depot	into	the	
home	of	Glendale	Heritage	Preserva9on,	
housing	its	museum,	archives,	
headquarters	and	gid	shop.	

Rob	Morgan	Joins	GHP	Board	

Robert	(Rob)	William	Morgan	III	is	GHP’s	
newest	trustee.		A	Glendale	resident	since	
2015,	he	and	his	wife	Michelle	live	on	
Greenville	Avenue	and	have	three	
children.		

Rob	is	a	talented	ar9st	with	a	B.S.	in	
Industrial	Design	from	UC.	He	is	Senior	
Project	Director	for	Jack	Rouse	Associates,	
an	interna9onal	design	and	consul9ng	firm	
specializing	in	cultural	and	entertainment	
projects.	His	local	projects	of	note	include	
the	Na9onal	Underground	Railroad	
Freedom	Center	and	the	Cincinna9	History	
Museum	at	Union	Terminal.	

Rob’s	interests	include	local	history,	U.S.	
Civil	War	history,	archaeology,	
anthropology,	an9que	collec9ng,	oil	
pain9ng	and	outdoor	ac9vi9es.	Rob	and	
his	three	brothers	own	and	operate	
“Morgan’s	Canoe	and	Outdoors.”			

Rob	also	
moderates	the	
Facebook	online	
site	“Historic	
Glendale	Ohio.”		
His	interest	in	
history	comes	
naturally—Rob	is	

a	first	cousin	to	Daniel	Boone	seven	9mes	
removed	and	a	distant	rela9on	of	James	K.	
Polk,	11th	U.S.	President.		With	this	
background,	Rob	is	an	excellent	fit	for	
GHP’s	board	and	has	already	assisted	with	
the	upcoming	exhibit	of	“Women	of	
Glendale.”	



Street	Signs	Repainted		

Maybe	you	no9ced	the	workers	at	the	end	
of	your	street,	up	on	ladders.	All	of	the	
village	street	signs	and	posts	were	given	a	
well-deserved	facelid	this	past	summer	as	
part	of	the	latest	project	of	Glendale	
Heritage	Preserva9on.		

This	was	the	logical	next	step	ader	the	
award-winning	restora9on	and	repain9ng	
of	the	gas	lamps—a	three-year	effort	by	
GHP	and	the	Village.	

The	work	was	done	the	Glendale	way—by	
volunteers—in	partnership	with	Tom 
Alderfer	and	his	Streets	Department	crew.	

The	group	of	GHP	members	fanned	out	
around	town	to	clean,	sand,	and	paint	all	

85	posts	and	160	signs	on	Village	
roadways,	using	supplies	provided	by	GHP.			

Peg	Shardelow,	the	originator	and	
coordinator	of	the	project,	led	a	team	of	
cleaners	and	painters	that	included	
Carolyn	Beaugrand,	Mike	Beaugrand,	Bob	
Denny,	Randy	Green,	Don	Lody,	Nancy	
Macenko,	Bill	Sedwick,	Helene	Sedwick,	
Bill	Skyllingstad,	Carl	Stritzel,	Susan	
Swaine,	Bobby	Swaine	and	Jim	
Wesselman.		

Several	members	of	the	summer	sign	crew	
are	pictured	above:	(L	to	R)	Jim	
Wesselman,	Bill	Skyllingstad,	Carolyn	
Beaugrand,	Mike	Beaugrand,	Peg	
Shardelow,	Bill	Sedwick,	Helen	Sedwick,	
Susan	Swaine,	Bobby	Swaine.


	Heritage  News
	Major Exhibit Coming March 1

